
 
 
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 
  TRANSPORT DEPARTMENT 

                                                        (Lead Agency - Road Safety) 

5/9, UNDER HILL ROAD, DELHI-110054 
 
 
 

NOTICE INVITING EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI) 
 

Transport Department, Govt. of NCT of Delhi invites “Expression of Interest” from 

the vehicles Fleet Owners/ Aggregators working in Delhi for training of interested 
women, residents of Delhi, who seek employment and eligible to get driving 
license under LMV category as per Motor Vehicles Act, 1988.  
 
             The expenditure incurred on training of these women who are sponsored 
by the Fleet Owners/ Aggregators will be shared between Transport Department 
and Fleet Owners/ Aggregators in the ratio of 50:50. The women candidates 
sponsored by Fleet Owners/ Aggregators on successful completion of training 
shall be employed by the sponsored Fleet Owners/ Aggregators. Any 
Aggregator/Fleet owner interested in participating in the programme may send 
their acceptance by e-mail: roadsafetytptdelhi@gmail.com by 30.07.2022. 
 
 
          Eligible and interested women candidates seeking employment as driver 
may fill her details in the link given below seeking sponsorship by the Fleet 
Owners/ Aggregators: 
 
                           https://forms.gle/fB8tLk9quJrvhSLr7 
 
           This link will be available till 15.08.2022.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

Spl. Commissioner (Road Safety) 
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